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GARY BAKER: 2024-25 

DISTRICT GOVERNORS FROM NEWARK ROTARY

DIRECTOR, ROTARY INTERNATIONAL
THEODORE D. GRILEY: 1990-1992

TRUSTEE, ROTARY INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION
THEODORE D. GRILEY: 2001-2005
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WEEK OF OCTOBER 20, 2024

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

FOMC POLICY CHANGES

Oct 29 - Christian Robertson - Update on the construction market

Brad will be discussing recent Federal Open Market Committee (FOMC) policy 
changes and how they may impact financial markets. He will also touch on 

current economic conditions and expectations for the coming months, as well 
as brief thoughts on the upcoming election.

Presented by Brad Zeller,  
Chief Wealth Investment Officer, Park National Bank



LAST WEEK’S MEETING NOTES PROGRAM

ANNOUNCEMENTS

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK

Rob Montagnese introduced today’s guest, John Keller, M.D., a physician at Licking 
Memorial Health Systems (LMH). Dr. Keller is in the LMH Cardiac Electrophysiology 
department. Electrophysiology is the study and treatment of your heart’s electrical 
system. Dr. Keller explained that although the heart is a pump, it is the heart’s electrical 
system that allows the heart to work in sequence. 

The LMH Cardiac Electrophysiology Department treats several conditions. These include 
cardiac arrythmias (irregular heart rhythms), heart failure, syncope, and cardiac arrest/
sudden cardiac death. 

Dr. Keller discussed the diagnostic tools at their disposal and available treatments.  
He provided the audience with valuable information regarding the heart, its many  
conditions, and the local treatments available. Dr. Keller then answered numerous  
questions from the audience.

“Don’t judge each day by the harvest you reap, but by the seeds that you plant.” 
-Robert Louis Stevenson 

President Janice LoRaso rang the bell. Tom Slater and Peter Larson started the 
group singing R-O-T-A-R-Y. Kim Manno led us in the moment of inspiration and 
Pledge of Allegiance. Peter Larson and Tom Slater then led us in the singing of 
“You’ve Gotta Have Heart”. 

Guests: President-Nominee Nate Adams acknowledged today’s guests: 
Kim Huddleston and Jen Farrell, guests of Heather Burkhart; Jay Olinger, guest 
of Rob Klinger

Three-Minute Speech: Mike Schmidt

Sergeant-at-Arms: Pat Jeffries fined Mike Schmidt for his three-minute speech. 
Tom Henderson was fined for his new granddaughter. Jim Roberts fined himself for 
his first hole-in-one (it was on a par 4!). Barb Quackenbush was fined for the news 
that she is expecting to become a grandmother. Trevor Thomas was fined for being  
in the paper for the School Facilities Task Force. Dustin Neely was fined for hosting 
HATSOFF! on Saturday. Rob Montagnese was fined for winning the Servant Leader 
award for Wittenberg alumni. Tom Beattie threw in as a fellow Wittenberg alum.

Last Week Reporter: Lee Heckman

	z Heather Powell announced our Polio event on 10/30. No need for tickets, but do 
please sign up. Also, see Heather to purchase your raffle tickets.

	z Connie Higgins reminded everyone that our October service project is Socktober. 
Please consider contributing if you have not yet done so already.

	z Pat Prescott announced that the November service project is the Look Up Center’s 
Thanksgiving meal service. There are two ways to participate: donate a turkey or 
deliver. Sign up in the next few weeks. Delivery of Thanksgiving meals occurs at 
9:45 and 10:15, and all servers should be done by noon.

	z This month’s Third Thursday is this Thursday at Tumbleweed at 5:00 pm.
	z District Governor Gary Baker organized two Hurricane relief drop-offs,  

including one here in Newark for those recently impacted by hurricanes in  
Florida and N.C.   

	z President Janice LoRaso announced that because MCC is closing, our Club will 
continue to meet here for lunch only through November. Beginning  in December, 
the Newark Rotary Club will go back to the Doubletree Hotel in downtown Newark 
for weekly meetings.

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBER

Ben Pasley


